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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please accept this e-mail as confirmation that I on behalf of East Suffolk Council, would like
to attend Part 2 of the Preliminary Meeting on 6 October 2020. I do not have any further
questions to raise following Part 1 of the Preliminary Meeting but would like to be present
to respond to any matters raised by the Examining Authority if required.
 
Please can I also confirm that the person speaking on behalf of East Suffolk Council at the
Open Floor Hearing on 8 October 2020 will be Councillor Craig Rivett rather than myself.
 
Kind regards
 
Naomi
 

Naomi Goold BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI |
Senior Energy Projects Officer
East Suffolk Council
|
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk
 
East Suffolk Council will continue to review and prioritise the
delivery of its services during this unprecedented time. 
The COVID-19 outbreak will severely impact what we are able
to do, however we will continue to support and protect our
communities, delivering the critical services you need.
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from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient
should ensure they are actually virus free.
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